
FS visits Jiangmen (with photos)

     The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, today (July 31) went to Jiangmen
to meet with senior officials of the Jiangmen Municipal Government and visit
local enterprises.
      
     The day's programme was part of Mr Chan's tour of cities in the
Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Bay Area.

     This morning, Mr Chan called on the Secretary of the CPC Jiangmen
Municipal Committee, Mr Lin Yingwu, to exchange views on strengthening co-
operation between Hong Kong and Jiangmen and working together in supporting
the Bay Area's development. 
      
     Noting that Jiangmen is a crucial link connecting the eastern and
western part of the Bay Area, Mr Chan expressed the hope that Hong Kong and
Jiangmen can forge closer co-operation in different areas, such as finance
and innovation and technology, to seize the numerous opportunities of the Bay
Area.

     He also visited a Hong Kong-invested company specialising in the
research and production of air-conditioning products and a Mainland
enterprise that provides one-stop Internet cloud services to learn about
their successful experiences in turning research into commercial products.
      
     After concluding the visit, Mr Chan returned Hong Kong this evening.
     

    

http://www.government-world.com/fs-visits-jiangmen-with-photos/
http://gia.info.gov.hk/general/201807/31/P2018073100724_photo_1141185.jpg
http://gia.info.gov.hk/general/201807/31/P2018073100724_photo_1141191.jpg


  

http://gia.info.gov.hk/general/201807/31/P2018073100724_photo_1141192.jpg

